
Headwaters  December
Roundtable Material
Thank you to everyone that attended December’s Roundtable!

Below is a link to the slides from the Roundtable. If you have
questions, please reach out to the commissioner corps.

December Roundtable Slides

We  look  forward  to  seeing  you  in  January!  Thank  you  for
everything you do for Scouting.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-december-roundtable-material/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-december-roundtable-material/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Headwaters_2021_1202_roundtable.pdf

